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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 18, 2017 

LAW FIRM RAISES THOUSANDS FOR LOCAL FOODBANK, 

PLUNGES INTO FRIGID WATERS AT POLAR BEAR JUMP 
 

Akron, OH, February 18, 2017– Local personal injury law firm, Kisling, Nestico & Redick (KNR) 

took the plunge to fight hunger and donated more than $30,000 to the Akron-Canton Regional 

Foodbank at the 14th Annual Portage Lakes Polar Bear Jump in New Franklin today. 

Consisting of 44 volunteers and raising enough money to provide more than 120,000 meals, 

Team KNR gathered around the frigid water to make a celebratory splash and bring awareness 

to those who face food insecurity. 

 “One in every four children in Northeast Ohio struggles with hunger,” says 
Managing Partner Rob Nestico. Adding, “The Polar Bear Jump is a great way 

to bring awareness to issues we face in our community and it provides our 

team the opportunity to give back and really make a difference.” 

This is the fourth time Team KNR has participated in this event, bringing their Polar Bear 

donation total to $82,000 throughout the years. 

“We have so much fun competing with other top donors like First Energy,” 
says Director of Operations Brandy Gobrogge. “We’re just a local law firm, so 

to see our team pull together and raise as much as large corporations is very 

heartwarming and inspiring,” she adds. 

Team KNR participates in many charitable events throughout the year. To date, the firm has 

raised more than $300,000 for local charities and organizations. For more information about this 

event, Team KNR’s charitable contributions, or to learn more about the KNR, call 1-800-HURT-

NOW or visit www.knrlegal.com. 


